
April 14, 2000     

Mr. Bruce Wadzeck 
Princeton Church of Christ 
33 River Road 
Princeton, NJ  08540  

Dear Mr. Wadzeck:   

I am writing to express my deep appreciation and gratitude for the professional services 
provided to the divorced and separated people regardless of their religious affiliation.   

Although I am affiliated with the Coptic Orthodox Church of Egypt, I have been warmly 
welcomed to attend your Divorce Recovery Seminars since 1996 until today.  Your psychologi-
cal approaches have been very helpful for my recovery from the trauma of divorce.   

I cannot forget to thank Mrs. Phyllis Rich who professionally monitored the new Divorce 
Recovery Support Group that was established about three years ago.  This new group enhanced 
my recovery by sharing my struggles in a safe environment.  

Thanks you again and God bless you.  

Sincerely,   

William 
Jamesburg 


